
OWSI Filtration and Chlorination Project Update – 3/16/2021 
 
The OWSI water filtration and chlorination project broke ground right around the first of this year. The majority of the 
underground utilities are installed and the building is being constructed. The filter vessels were placed before the 
building walls were installed due to their size.    

 

The filters placed on their concrete pad. 

These filters are designed to be capable of treating 600 gallons of water per minute.  

  

The building is going up rapidly and will have siding 
installed this week. 

The filters are under cover. 
 

 

JMG constructors are doing a great job of keeping the project in motion. We are really pleased with their commitment 
to the schedule, workmanship, and safety.  

More updates to come in the near future. 

 


